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Why break what is working? Oregon has one of the highest voter turn-outs in the 

nation. This bill will severely limit voting time, access, and opportunity. Why deprive 

and make voting incredibly more difficult for so many Oregon working families, 

childcare providers, people with health issues, and a huge percent of Oregon 

Seniors? Making Oregonians go through another step to have to request a ballot if 

we can’t get to the polls and making us pay to vote is unconscionable! Also, shifting 

the process of determining the distribution of ballot boxes from clear numbers based 

on population to nothing other than individual control ignores the rights of each 

Oregonian. I strongly oppose this bill and ask that you defend our right to free and fair 

elections through our proven success with vote by mail.  


